CAULFIELD HISTORICAL SOCIETY.

NEWSLETTER SUPPLEMENT 1/76.

NEWSLETTER SUPPLEMENT,

Circumstances have prevented the production of our well-known
'NEWSLETTER® for scme time.

'NEWSLETTER SUPPLEMENT! is issued as a fill-in, It is not intended
to replace 'NEWSLETTER' but because of ease of production, will be issued
frequently to keep members informed of impending fixtures, items of interest
and reports of events held, We hope you like the idea,

It is hoped that the next NEWSLETTER' will be issued shortly,

CAULFIELD TOUR,

Caulfield Historical Society was asked to prepare a tour of Caulfield
for members of the Royal Hist rical Society of Victoria. The tour was
held cn August 28th and some 30 persens travelled by bus over a routeplanned
by Society committee. The towr proved both interesting and successful,
It is intended to arrange the tour for our own members, Perhaps you could
advise any Committee membe» if you are interested in participating, No
date has been suggested as yet.

‘The CAULFIEZLD CUPS by  Maurice Cavanough.

iCaulficld Contact by  Caulfield City Council. (2 issues)
( general information for Caulfield Citizens
to be issued every six weeks),

A History of Caulfield. commissioned by the City Council, is now in the
course of preparation, The authors are Peter Muizay & John Wells, Public-
ation is expected i1 about two years time.,

C.J. DENNIS EXHIBITION,

An Exhibition to mari the 100th anniversary of the birth of the poet and
Journalist, C.J. Dennis, opened at the Latrobe Libraxry,latrobe St. City, on
the 7th September, The Exhibition entitled ~!'CENTENNIAL BLOKE'- will close
on the 31st October.

COMMENT .,

HEATHLANDS HOSTEL, -~ Caulfield Council recently opened an hostel for the
aged at 15 Hawthorn Rd, which they have called 'HEATHLANDS' after what was
considered to be an early name for the area, This Society believes that
this name was taken from an early map showing "Heathlands" as a general descrip-
tion of the lccality. There appears to be no other basis for assuming that '
this was a district name,

NOVEMBER METTING.

The November meeting will deal with the history of Ballet in Victoria.
Further details a little later. We will be pleased to see you all on this
occasion,

RECENT HAPPENTINGS,

During the year, the Scciety visited the LaTrobe Exhibition at the
Library, and the Siudio of the State Artist, Mr.Harold Freedman. Both were
very interesting, parti-ulariy the iatter, where we saw parts of the huge
mural in preparation for the Spencer WPt Railway Station.  We hope to see
more of Mr, Freedman next year.




